
Archway Trivium Summer Reading Challenge 
 

Who:  Kindergarten – Fourth Grade Archway Trivium Scholars 

What:  Read at least 20 minutes per day.  You can read more, but not 
less!  Parents can read to their child and scholars can read to a parent, write it 
down on the attached reading log.  Please choose appropriate books, not too easy 
or too hard!  Try the 5-finger rule: have your child read a page from the book and 
count the number of errors.  If your child has 5 errors before the end of the page, 
then the book is too difficult.  If you need another log, just make copies, or use 
regular paper.  Keep track of your minutes on the log and have your parents sign 
it.   

When: May 25   - August 3, 2025 

Bring your reading logs to school on Meet the Teacher or the first day school!  We 
will collect these from the teachers.  We will have a reading celebration with 
popsicles and an extra recess near the end of the first quarter of 2025-26 school 
year. 

Where:  Books can be read just about anywhere! 

We certainly understand about vacations and if there is a time that your child will 
not be able to read, please write on the dates you were not able to read.  We take 
books, audiobooks, or a tablet when we go on vacations, so we always have 
something to read. 

If you have questions or need more information, please contact our Reading 
Specialist at mvillalobos@archwaytrivium.org or our school Librarian at 
jtinker@archwaytrivium.org.  We will check email over the summer once each 
week.   

 

Other Summer Reading Programs: Maricopa County Libraries has a summer 

reading program called Oceans of Possibilities starting June 1.  For more 

information contact your local library or https://maricopacountyreads.org/ 

Barnes and Noble also has a summer reading program. 
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